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The LWV-US has a clear position on deportation of immigrants - The League of Women Voters 

is opposed to deportation of non-criminal undocumented immigrants. 

The League of Women Voters supports cities, town, counties and states that make a decision not 

to cooperate with federal deportation and enforcement actions that include non-criminal 

undocumented immigrants. 

The League of Women Voters is opposed to discrimination, including discrimination in 

immigration. 

Whatever the issue, the League believes that efficient and economical government requires 

among other things, the clear assignment of responsibilities among all levels of government.  

The proposal by Council person Meltzer appears to match the positions of the LWV-US 

specifically regarding the delineation of responsibilities between local and federal governments, 

opposition of deportation of non-criminal immigrants and the support of local government to 

decide at what level to cooperate with federal deportation and enforcement actions of non-

criminal immigrants. 
 


